Southwest Guilford Athletic Club Booster Meeting
September 8, 2015
Attendance: 

     Donna Walton, Tish Carter, Bob Danser, Melanie Ceresi, Craig Ceresi, Orie Hargrove, Lisa Hollings, Kelly Shiva, Elizabeth Siler, Dave McIntosh, Karen Price, Ellie Dale, Jennifer Kincaid, Marti Hmiel, Craig Repko, Jeff Manson, Mary Manson, Tracy Repko, Phil Peck, Jennifer Mitchell, Trish Lord, Jeff Lord, Ted Hyd, Christina Pace, Chyna Shiver, Coach Christman, Greg Saylor, Greg Blackport, Kim Hardy

Announcements and Celebrations:
     No Announcements
Secretary’s Report:
     The Secretary’s report for May and August meetings were submitted and approved.  
Treasurer’s Report:
     The Treasurer’s report was submitted and approved.  

Bills and Deposits:

     The following Bills were submitted:
1. $55.00 for NCCA Registration fee
2. $247.03 for Vent repairs
3. $333.48 for coaches luncheon
4. $2400.00 for apparel for Staff/ Coaches – voted on and approved
5. $18.19 for mulch

6. $161.94 for purchase of pom poms
7. $583.83 for bags/tops for cheerleading – voted on and approved
8. $660.00 for cheerleading varsity shirts – voted on and approved

9. $1107.28 warm-ups for cheerleading – voted on and approved

10. $750.00 for cheer competition – voted on and approved

11. $1063.00 for signs – voted on and approved

     The following Deposits were submitted:

1. $343.32 for cheerleading programs
2. $1300.00 donation for defibrillator
3. $227.00 for H. Pace senior project
4. $800.00 from Lindsay Real Estate for advertisement

5. $150.00 from Black Dog Fitness for advertisement

6. $150.00 from Steven Davis for advertisement

7. $25.00 from Jeff Braddy, DDS for advertisement

8. $1356.07 for cheerleading warm ups

Athletic Director’s Report:

1.  Mr. Parker is here to tell us about Hunter Pace’s senior project.  He is working on raising money to buy a defibrillator.  He has already raised some monies and someone had donated 1300.00 to pay for the first one. He is now working on getting enough money to buy a second one.  Also he wanted to let everyone know that the school is working through the loss of one of our football players.  It has been a tough week but that everyone is doing okay.
2. September 18 will be Homecoming.
3. Schedules on the web site are correct and you can log on and get updated text messages.
4. September 25 football game will be played at Southwest but will be considered a home game for Southeast at their field is not yet ready.
5. Please try to have a parent rep for each sport at the monthly Booster meeting.
Membership:
    Currently we have 104 members.  Selling is going well.  Selling lots of spirit wear and it was requested to order more spirit wear and it was approved.
Old Business:

Brick Fundraiser update- still working on it.  Also working on Lowe’s grant.
New Business:

1. Fall sports going well 

The next Booster Club Meeting will be held October 5, 2015 at 7pm in the Media Center
Respectfully submitted, 

Kim Hardy
